From: KEMP, SUSAN (SWBT) [mailto:sm9153@att.com]
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2006 4:09 PM
To: jhowe@bigrivertelephone.com

Cc: JOSEPHSON, DEBBIE (SWBT); jjennings@bigrivertelephone.com; JACKSON, TONY L (SWBT)
Subject: RE: Switch Ports - Big River MO

Mr.Howe -

I can appreciate your concern, and | want to assure you that a decision is not required today and that the Big
River customers/circuits will certainly continue to be served by AT&T on Saturday and going forward.

Thanks,

Susan Kemp

Lead Negotiator
214-858-0706

From: Jerry Howe [mailto:jhowe@bigrivertelephone.com]

Sent: Friday, March 10, 2006 3:59 PM

To: KEMP, SUSAN (SWBT)

Cc: JOSEPHSON, DEBBIE (SWBT); jjennings@bigrivertelephone.com
Subject: FW: Switch Ports - Big River MO

Susan,

| just wanted to confirm that we have just received this email at about 2:35 this afternoon and acknowledge
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its receipt at such a late date. Your letter mentions options available to Big River that would enable us to
serve our customers. | certainly hope you don’'t mean options that we have to act upon today to continue
to serve our customers on Sunday.

I 'expect that AT&T will continue to serve our customers beyond Saturday. If that is not the case, contact
me immediately at (314) 369-7967.

Jerry Howe

From: KEMP, SUSAN (SWBT) [mailto:sm9153@att.com]

Sent: Friday, March 10, 2006 2:13 PM

To: jhowe@bigrivertelephone.com

Cc: Andrew Schwantner; jjennings@bigrivertelephone.com; JOSEPHSON, DEBBIE (SWBT)
Subject: RE: Switch Ports - Big River MO

Mr. Howe -

Please find attached the AT&T response to your February 13, 2006 letter. Please let me know when you
would like to discuss and | will schedule a conference call.

Thanks,

Susan Kemp

Lead Negotiator
214-858-0706

From: Jerry Howe [mailto:jhowe@bigrivertelephone.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2006 11:13 AM

To: JOSEPHSON, DEBBIE (SWBT)

Cc: 'Andrew Schwantner'; jjennings@bigrivertelephone.com
Subject: Switch Ports

Debbie,

I had our staff do some digging into current bills we receive for UNE. We are already being billed
the Interim rates (per our Attachment 6) for switch ports. The switch port USOC is RBQ. These
rates are the same that will apply to 271 switch ports. Which raises the basic question, do we have
to do anything to our account to effect the proper billing.

Also, | have attached a cover letter that | sent along with the signature pages of our Total Wholesale
Complete Agreement. In it | express concerns about mixing up our 271 conversions with TWC.

Jerry Howe

3/13/2006



